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LITTLE SPONGES MONTESSORI 

 
NO SMOKING 

 
 
Policy Statement  
This Policy has been formulated to protect everyone who enters LITTLE SPONGES MONTESSORI from 
exposure to second-hand smoke and to assist compliance with the Health Act 2006.  
 
It is the policy of LITTLE SPONGES MONTESSORI that all workplaces are smoke-free and all who are 
present within have a right to work in a smoke-free environment.  
 
Overall responsibility for policy implementation and review lies with NICOLE BACON (Owner). However, 
all those who enter Little Sponges Montessori are obliged to adhere to, and support the implementation 
of the Policy. Appropriate ‘no-smoking’ signs will be clearly displayed at the entrance to, and within the 
building. 
 


